
-----Original Message----- 
From: Nagle Lisa [mailto:LNagle@cr.k12.ia.us]  
Sent: Friday, June 27, 2014 9:16 PM 
To: Reg-Comment 
Subject: Protect the Buffalo 
 
Please protect the Buffalo River Watershed!  I try to get down to that area every spring, and I would 
hate to have to move my Spring Break location due to diminished water quality!! 
 
Lisa Nagle 
 


